
Newsletter
November 2019

Christmas Party 20th December

All children are invited to come to the Christmas 
party on the 20th December at 10.00am  

You should all have had a letter asking parents to 
return at a particular time to visit Father Christmas 

with your child/children. We have given parents 
different times to make sure no one is waiting too 
long, please pick your child up at the time stated 

and once you have seen Father Christmas you can 
take your child home. 

Please return the slip attached to your party letter. 

There is no Preschool session on this day, only the 
party. 

Hello everyone. It has been a really busy term at Happy 
Faces. The children have taken part in many activities 
including festivals such as Diwali, Halloween, Bonfire 

night and of course we are now on to Christmas. 

We welcomed some fish into Happy Faces this term, 
the children have enjoyed helping to set up the tank, 
buy the fish and they now enjoy watching them as 

they get used to their new surroundings. 

We finish this term on 19th December but will be 
having our usual Christmas party on 20th December,  
when we have Steve from ‘The Fun Factor’ coming to 
play games and music. We’ll have a little bit of party 
food and then Santa will be in his grotto from 11.20am!

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank you all for 
your support during this term and to wish you all a 

very  Merry Christmas. 

Diana André
Preschool Manager

Christmas Raffle and Stall

We will be raffling off a lovely hamper full of Christmas 
goodies which will be displayed by the door where you 
drop your children off. If you would like a chance to win 
this lovely hamper we will be selling tickets for £1 per 

strip.
We will also be holding a Christmas stall on 20th 
December (at the end of the party) selling Christmas 

goodies, some of which the children will have made. 
All money raised will be used to buy resources for the 

Preschool. 



Important Dates

Chatterbox Christmas Fayre 7th December

Last day of Term Thursday 19th December

Christmas party day Friday 20th December

Start of Spring Term Tuesday 8th January
Staffing 

Danni will be returning from her maternity leave after 
Christmas and will be working on a Monday and Friday. 

Danni will share keychildren with Vikki. 
We are really looking forward to welcoming Danni back. 

Coats, Hats and Gloves
Please make sure your child’s name is in every item they 
wear or bring into Preschool as it can get very confusing 

with jumpers, coats, hats that are the same! 

How can I support my child’s learning?

Rhymes are a great way of helping your child learn about so many things; language, rhyme, rhythm, numbers. 
Why don’t you try this rhyme at home.

Chatterbox Christmas Fayre
The Chatterbox Christmas Fayre is on December 7th 2- 
4.30pm at the Chalkstone Community Centre. Happy Faces 
will be having a toy and sweetie tombola. If you have any soft 
toys that you no longer want and would like to donate them 
to our tombola stall, please bring them into Happy Faces .


